
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Paul Najsarek 

19 June 2017 12:44 
Rupinder Hardy 

Philip Lee Morris 

RE: Westway 

Thanks for your and Phil's efforts in turning things around. Hopefully we can keep the positive progress going. Paul 

Sent from my Windows 10 phone 

From: Rupinder Hardy 
Sent: 19 June 2017 12:33 
To: Paul Najsarek 
Cc: Philip Lee Morris 
Subject: Westway 
Dear Paul, 

Thank you so much for your kind words, your support and your time over the weekend. 

You being at Westway along with corporate board colleagues made a visible difference and for that I'm grateful. 

It's good to know we have a cracking team of dedicated officers and senior staff who can add value in helping to manage, transition and provide the operational and community care that's 
needed and even better that the pool of resources crosses all boundaries, including all London councils and partners. 

Rupinder 

Rupinder Hardy 
Digital & Print Support Services 
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